
 

Taxi Operator Awareness Week 
June 10 – 16, 2024 

Whereas the Kingston Area Taxi Commission, in recognition of the members of the 
taxi industry, recently carried a motion to proclaim a week in June to celebrate their 
work; and  

Whereas taxi operators play a vital role in keeping our communities connected by 
their commitment to providing continuous transportation services; and  

Whereas taxi operators are ambassadors of the City of Kingston.   

Therefore, I, Mayor Bryan Paterson, on behalf of Kingston City Council, hereby 
proclaim June 10 – 16, 2024 to be “Taxi Operator Awareness Week” in the City of 
Kingston.  

Dated at Kingston this 5th day of June, 2024.  

 

Bryan Paterson 
Mayor 
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